
Enel SpA
Headquarters 00198 Roma, viale Regina Margherita, 137
C.F. e Reg. Imprese 00811720580
R.E.A. 756032 P.I. 00934061003
Company Capital i.v. 6.063.075.189 Euro

GRTN: NO REQUEST FOR POWER INTERRUPTION
BETWEEN 09:00AM AND 10:30AM

Rome, June 27, 2003 -  This morning the national grid operator - Gestore
della Rete di Trasmissione Nazionale (GRTN) - did not require Enel
Distribuzione to implement an interruption to the supply of electricity between
09:00am and 10:30am.

The GRTN said it would communicate any eventual need for the
implementation of power interruptions in the coming hours.

All information regarding an eventual interruption to the supply of electricity
can be found at Enel’s website (www.enel.it).

Media Relations

Tel.: +39-06-8509.5699
Fax:  +39-06-8509.3771
e-mail: ufficiostampa@enel.it

          http://www.enel.it


